
 

 

 

 

Press release  COVID-19 
Dear shareholders of Netlight Consulting AB (publ), 

In the wake of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic we can expect business implications both 

long and short term. Early travel restrictions had an immediate effect on particular industries 

such as travel and hospitality and current lock-down of greater parts of Europe can have a 

ripple effect on economy at large.  

At the moment the consequences are hard to predict. Netlight is taking the situation very 

seriously, taking various measures to secure business long term. At the same time the 

company is well-suited to handle the situation with our wide spread of clients over a variety of 

industries as well as our solid financial standing. 


